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Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council

From: Jill Skinner <cllrskinner.swaffhamtc@gmail.com>
Sent: 10 December 2020 12:59
To: Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council; Keith Sandle
Subject: Re: Resignation

Dear Keith, 
I am sorry to receive your resignation from the Town Council. 
I cannot accept responsibility for your feeling that you need to resign from the Council, it is your personal choice to 
do so, these have been difficult times for us all and  some have reacted or coped better than others. 
I have never belittled you or any other councillor, I always act in a respectful way towards everyone. 
I am very sad to lose you as a Councillor and that it has not lived up to your expectations. Public life in local 
government can be the biggest challenge for all of who remain Councillors. 
Please take care of yourself, all the very best for the future. 
Kind regards 
Jill 
 
On Thu, 10 Dec 2020 at 05:28, Keith Sandle <cllrsandle.swaffhamtc@gmail.com> wrote: 

Dear Jill, 

  

It is with deep regret and heavy heart that I have decided to resign as a Swaffham Town Councillor.  

  

The reason lies squarely at your feet. I will no longer tolerate the contempt that you show me or the way you 
constantly belittle me in meetings. I think that perhaps before you accuse others of bullying you should look with 
yourself.  

  

Kind regards, 

  

Councillor Keith Sandle BSc, Dip Comp 

 07766 407870 
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